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Message from Mrs. Gray: 

Happy New Year! I hope that you have all had a 

lovely Christmas. We are looking forward to the 

new term full of exciting learning. Our curriculum 

newsletters which detail the new topics for each 

class will be published shortly. It’s a busy start to 

the term, with Y5 and 6 pupils setting off this 

morning to Robinwood, for a 3-day residential 

visit. I’m sure they will have lots of fun! 

 

Attendance 

Class 4 achieved the highest attendance in the 

last week of the autumn term with 97%. Well 

done!  

Overall Class 2 achieved the highest attendance 

across the whole term (97.5%). Super! 

Remember every school day counts! 

 

 

 

Reminder - Inspire Dates 

Class 1 will host their Inspire Morning on 

Thursday 18th January (9:00 – 11:30am). 

Class 4 will host their Inspire Morning on 

Thursday 25th January (9:00 – 11:30am).  

Ideally, we would like every child to have one 

adult with them for their session – if a parent is 

not able to attend, a grandparent or other 

relative is welcome to come along in their place. After-school Clubs 

Our after-school programme of clubs starts 

again this week. Please ensure any outstanding 

cartoon club payments are sent into school by 

next Monday. There are still places available in 

Cartoon Club, Choir Club and the Y4, 5 & 6 

Gymnastics Club on Fridays. 

 

.  

 

Dinner Money 

The cost of dinner money remains £12.50 per 

week. If you wish to pay for the half term the cost 

is £62.50. Please ensure dinner money is paid in 

advance each week. 

 

Tough Tortoises 

We present Tough Tortoise certificates for being 

determined; persevering even when we find 

things hard; ignoring distractions.  

Before the holiday, we awarded certificates to:   

Whole class (Class 1)  

Jim (Class 2) 

Maddie (Class 3) 

Joshua S (Class 4) 

Elliot (Class 5) 

Special Mentions Assembly    

Special Mentions were awarded on Friday, 

before the Christmas break, to: 

Class 1 – Jack W and Henry 

Class 2 – Luna and Hettie 

Class 3 – Annabel and Harry  

Class 4 – Annabeller and Ivy 

Class 5 – Whole class 

Fantastic effort! 

 
Super! 

Congratulations! 

Congratulations to Mr. Ritchie and his wife who 

had a baby girl on Boxing Day! What a lovely 

Christmas present! Mr. Ritchie is taking 

paternity leave and will not be in school for the 

first two weeks of this half-term. Mrs. Haisman, 

one of our regular supply teachers, will be 

teaching Class 4 in his absence. 


